
 

Dear Clarissa and Ron, 

On behalf of Roxboro Middle School, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you for your 
participation in our Annual Family Engagement and Literacy Night. Your time, creativity, and 
dedication to hosting a table helped make the evening engaging, educational, and fun for all of 
our families. 

Your contributions truly brought our “Reading is Out of This World” theme to life and 
created a memorable experience for students and parents alike. From interactive activities 
to inspiring conversations, your involvement played a vital role in the event’s success. 

Looking ahead, we’re excited to share that next year’s Family Engagement and Literacy 
Night will be held in the fall! A “Save the Date” announcement will be sent soon, and we 
hope to have your continued support. 

Thank you again for being a valued part of our community and helping us promote 
literacy and family engagement in such a meaningful way. 

Warm regards, 

Anna 
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Adviser for MSAN & NJHS 
CHUH Equity Task Force 
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(O) (216) 320-CHUH | CHUH.org | @CHUHSchools 
 
Mission: Our schools provide a challenging and engaging education to prepare all our students to 
become responsible citizens and succeed in college and career. 
 


